
   

                     “Remain faithful until death and I will give you the crown of life!”     
Revelation 2:10 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 
 

Let’s Do Lunch With 

Mrs. Judy 

 
March 3-7 

Monday 

Chicken Patty on Bun or 

PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit 

Milk 

 

Tuesday 

Jambalaya or 

PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit 

Milk 

Wednesday 

Mac & Cheese or 

PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit 

Milk 

Thursday 

Hot Dogs or 

PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit 

Milk 

Friday 

Bosco Stix or 

PBJ/Nutella Sandwich 

Vegetables 

Fruit 

Milk 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
03/07 - End of 3rd Quarter 
03/07 - Adoration and 
             Benediction 
             Stations of the 
             Cross 
03/12 - Spring Pictures 
          - Faculty Meeting     
          - Dismissal 12:30  
          - ASC Available 
03/14 - Stations of the 
             Cross 
03/15 - Confirmation 
03/17 - St. Patrick’s Day 
          - NO SCHOOL 
03/21 - Stations of the 
            Cross 
03/28 - Stations of the 
             Cross 

 

 
 
03/12 - Gabe Harper 
03/19 - Kaden Larkins 
03/19 - Evie Marler 
03/24 - Elise Kemp 
03/31 - Graham Willoughby 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Wednesday, March 5, is 
Ash Wednesday. This 

day marks the beginning 
of the Season of Lent. 

May God share His 
Graces and Blessings 

with us during this 
sacred time preparing 

us for Easter!!! 
 

 

Change in the 
school calendar: 

Kindergarten 
Graduation has 

been moved from 
Tuesday, May 6 to 

Monday, May 5. 

 

 
February 28, 2025 

“Be it known to all who enter here that Christ is the reason for this school, the unseen but ever-present teacher in its 

classes, the model of its faculty, the inspiration of its students.” – Author Unknown  
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Wednesday, 

March 12 
School will 

dismiss at 12:30 
and there will be 
after school care. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Our annual Lenten 

Fish Fry will be held on 

Friday, April 4, at the 

 KC Hall.  Please mark 

your calendar!!! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Ronaldo Bracelet of 

the Month Club 
 

Tickets are still 
available and can be 
purchased from the 

school office. 
Drawings will be held 

every month. The 
next drawing will take 

place on Monday, 
March 3. 

Thank you, Ivy Villa!!! 
 
 

 

 
 

Spring Pictures 
will be taken on 

Wednesday, 
March 12. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Thank you to all 
our wonderful 

families, especially 
our co-chairs 

Jacqueline 
Willoughby and 

Libby Kemp, who 
helped make our 

2025 Dinner 
Auction such a 

HUGE SUCCESS. 
Your hard work 

and dedication to 
our school helped 

raise over 
$77,000.00!!! 

THANK YOU!!! 
 
 
 
 

 
 


